-----Original Message-----

From: Ron Shepherd [mailto:RoninIndiana@msn.com] 

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 10:40 PM

To: comments

Cc: field@hrc.org

Subject: I wish to express my views against President Bush's

proposed tax reform.  I feel that the tax reform as presented serves as another

defeat for Same-Sex Couples in such areas as Health Insurance for Partners, Flexible

Spending Accounts and Retirement Savings.  And as for Social Security, there

are very adverse consequences for Same-Sex Couples.  The proposed tax reforms

are in violation of our basic human rights under the United States Constitution.

I do not support President Bush's proposed tax reform.

Thank you.

